
 
                       Beechwood School  

Class 3 

September 2020 
 

 

Dear Parents 

 

 We are so glad that your child is in our class this year!  We are 

planning an exciting year of fun and learning.  Although things are a bit 

different this school year, we will do all we can to give your child a happy 

and rewarding year at The Beechwood School. 

 Please label all clothes, backpacks, lunchboxes, water bottles, etc. that 

the children bring to school.  Please send in a change of clothes in a large 

Ziploc bag in case of any accidents – this can be updated as the weather 

changes.  Children who stay for nap should have a crib-size blanket, travel 

sized pillow and a small stuffed animal in a separate sealable bag that will 

remain in school all week.  Please take these home and wash them every 

weekend.  Also, please remember we are a nut free school so that means no 

peanut butter or other nut butters. 

 We will start our year talking about ourselves - how we are the same 

and also different.  We will also talk about Rosh Hashanah and colors and 

shapes this month.    We will begin Show and Share the week of 9/28 and at 

the beginning we would like the children to bring in the something that is the 

appropriate shape or color object for the week – I will let you know via 

Class Dojo what the current shape and color is.  Each child will be given a 

Show and Share day and we will also post a list of your child’s Show and 

Share day again on Class Dojo by Wednesday, September 23.  Please 

download the Class Dojo app as this will be our primary means of 

communication this year.  Although you may get schoolwide 

announcements on Class Dojo, everything regarding Class 3 will be limited 

to Class 3 parents and teachers.  If you have any questions regarding this, 

please email me. 

 To help your child adjust to their new surroundings, please give them 

a cheerful goodbye and kiss and then leave promptly so they may start their 

day.  We are looking forward to a great year!! 

 

 

       Sincerely, 

        Linda Bier and Tracy Romero 

                                                     Email – lbier.beechwood@gmail.com 


